
April 4, 2022
Construction Alert # 21:
•  A section of the sidewalk between E 2nd Ave and SE 3rd Ave in front of the old La Epoca 
building (200 E Flagler) will be closed temporarily today and tomorrow. 
•  This is not a part of the Flagler Street renovation. 
•  Stambul’s construction company is breaking up the sidewalk to connect a water line from 
the street to their building (200 E Flagler).
•  We will alert all stakeholders as soon as this section of the sidewalk is reopened.


